@ bakertilly

Extension of Office Closure Due to
Extended Movement Control Order

Kuala Lumpur, 26th March 2020 - As the Malaysian government has extended the Movement Control Order (MCO) until 14 April 2020
(Tuesday), our offices will remain closed until then as well, and will reopen on 15 April 2020 (Wednesday).

Our employees will continue to work from home and we endeavour to operate our business-as-usual as much as possible. We ask for
your kind understanding if delays do occur in the delivery of our services during this period.

Until then, stay calm, stay safe and stay sane! Let us all continue to play our part and #stayhome.

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our Corporate Communications Department at

corp.comml(dbakertilly.my.

- End-



